
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to the Statutes of the State of Illinois, the 
Board of Zoning Appeals of the Village of Arthur, Illinois will hold a public hearing in 
the Village Council Room, 120 E. Progress, Arthur, Illinois, at 5:05 P.M. on Thursday 
December 15, 2022, to review an application from SHANNON SLABAUGH AND 
BETH SLABAUGH, for variance on the following described property located in the 
Village of Arthur, Douglas County, State of Illinois corporate limits:  

THE EAST HALF OF BLOCK 12 IN MURPHY’S ADDITION TO THE 
VILLAGE OF ARTHUR, DOUGLAS COUNTY, ILLINOIS.

Parcel Identification #: 02-07-30-318-006
Commonly known as:  415 East Illinois Street, Arthur, Illinois 

61911

The application requests a variance, of Village of Arthur Code Chapter 32 

Section 32-195(16), to authorize the placement of a fence with a height of six (6) 

feet within the area between the lot line and front yard building setback line on the 

petitioner’s property.

Copies of the application are on file at Crossman Law Office, 225 South Vine 

Street, Arthur, Illinois, and may be examined there.
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